
	
Soon,	you	can	party	till	4am	in	Mumbai	

	
Kudos	to	the	HRAWI	Team	who	has	been	following	up	and	advocating	for	this	the	past	
few	years	along	with	others	issues	towards	ease	of	doing	business.	You	will	soon	have	
more	 options	 to	 eat	 out	 and	 enjoy	 nightlife.	 The	 state	 government	 has	 decided	 to	
extend	its	support	to	the	hotel	industry	by	bringing	back	‘the	nightlife	plan’	on	a	pilot	
basis	—	this	includes	creating	entertainment	zones	and	formulating	a	policy	for	food	
trucks.	 The	 cherry	 on	 top	 is	 that	 the	 government	 seems	 to	 have	 reached	 an	
understanding	over	allowing	rooftop	restaurants	in	the	city.	This	means	the	proposed	
policy	for	rooftop	restaurants,	pending	with	the	Brihanmumbai	Municipal	Corporation	
(BMC)	for	the	past	two	years,	could	get	a	nod	soon.	This	will	be	followed	by	a	single-
window	system	to	issue	licenses	to	the	restaurants.		

	
	

	


